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 This report is provided to you, the members of our neighborhood and apartment 
coalition, in an effort to help combat crime in District III and keep you informed of 
relevant criminal trends and patterns in the area. It is also designed to be used in 
conjunction with the HCSO website to learn about calls for service and law enforcement 
related incidents in your communities. The report will include a map and general 
information about criminal activity in District III as well as a breakdown by each 
Community Resource Deputy's area of the district for more specific, neighborhood 
focused details. Please note, this is not an exhaustive list of all incidents in District III; 
we will concentrate on burglaries, robberies, and automobile thefts in this particular 
report. Please visit our website at www.hcso.tampa.fl.us for more information. The 
following links can also assist you in finding out more information. 
 
Calls for Service Index- http://www.hcso.tampa.fl.us:8181/CallsForService 
 
HCSO Interactive Crime Map- http://gis.hcso.tampa.fl.us/crimemapping/ 
 
HCSO News Releases- http://www.hcso.tampa.fl.us/About-HCSO/Press-Releases.aspx 
 
Tip 411 (Application for your smartphone or tablet)- 
http://www.hcso.tampa.fl.us/Articles/Articles/TIP-411.aspx 
 
 
 As always, remember to report any and all suspicious activity to the Sheriff's 
Office by calling 911 in case of emergency, or (813) 247-8200 for non-emergency. If 
you have any further questions, please contact your area Community Resource Deputy. 
Thank you very much and stay safe ! 
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  General District III Notes  Residential burglaries down 40% from last week  Vehicle burglaries down 34% from last week  Stolen vehicles down 30% from last week 
   
 



 Community Resource Deputy Area 1 (Deputy Hugh Alter) 
 Northwest/Odessa Area (including Keystone and Westchase) 
  There were two vehicle burglaries reported in this area. Both were within the 

Fawn Ridge subdivision off of Sheldon Road and both involved unlocked doors. 
 
 Community Resource Deputy Area 2 (Deputy Jeff Carson) 
 Carrollwood/Citrus Park Area (including Lutz and Carrollwood Village) 
  There was one “Felony Lane” style vehicle burglary reported in the area. It took 

place outside the Jasmine Thai restaurant on Dale Mabry Hw. While the victim 
was inside. 

 
 Community Resource Deputy Area 3 (Deputy Ashely Lindeman) 
 Town and Country/Baycrest Area (including Dana Shores and Tampa Shores) 
  There were five vehicle burglaries reported in this area. Four of the five were the 

result of unlocked doors.  There was one residential burglary reported in this area. It took place in the 
Countryway area and was the result of an unlocked/open garage door. 

 
 Community Resource Deputy Area 4 (Deputy Chris Cullinan) 
 Town and Country Area (including Twelve Oaks and Pat Acres) 
  There were two residential burglaries reported in this area. Both were the result of 

forced entry (broken or pried windows/doors). 
  
 Community Resource Deputy Area 5 (Master Deputy Art Peralta) 
 Egypt Lake/Leto Area (including Twin Lakes and Alexander Park area) 
 - There were five vehicle burglaries reported in the area. All occurred near the area of 
Himes Avenue and three were the result of unlocked doors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


